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Dear TJGT tour parents & players, 

  

Re: COVID-19 Update: 
 
The TJGT is closely monitoring all available information related to the continued spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) 
from the Centers of Disease Control (CDC) and the World Health Organization (WHO), as well as local government 
instructions and recommendations in areas where our tournaments are held. Our main priority is the safety of our 
players, spectators, staff members and partner organizations and golf courses.  

At this time, we plan on continuing our spring and summer schedules as posted, but we are also constantly re-evaluating 
all scenarios and situations, and will not hesitate to make any changes, postponements or cancellations if deemed 
necessary, even at the last minute.  

We will be increasing our safety protocols at tournaments, and we encourage you to practice good hygiene with 
frequent and rigorous hand washing, coughing/sneezing into your elbow/sleeve and staying appropriate distances away 
from others. We are asking any players who are sick to stay home. The TJGT cancellation policy has been modified 
through May 1, 2020 to accommodate these concerns. 

We will continue to evaluate our schedule and events over the coming weeks/months, and provide ample 
communication when necessary. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

  

On behalf the TJGT & RMJT staffs, thank you for your patience.  We look forward to seeing you on the course! 

 

Travis Measley 

Executive Director 

Texas Jr Golf Tour 

Rocky Mountain Jr Golf Tour 

travism@tjgt.com 

 


